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I fully support H2 3213 and applaud all those supporting it and the state of Oregon for 

considering the ban of all animal tested cosmetics.  Animal testing is a barbaric and 

out dated practice. While it may have served its purpose many years ago, we now 

have what knowledge we need and are aware of many safe alternatives and 

ingredients to use for cosmetics.  We are also more evolved as a species and now 

understand and recognize the pain, injustice and wrong doing by continuing to torture 

innocent animals in the name of science.   

Thank you for understanding that the sheer weight of the passing of this bill is 

bringing about more peace, compassion and balance to the planet. 

I pray you do what is right for all and support this bill. 

Many thanks, 

Rheama 

 


